
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

JUNE 2, 2024 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Commemoration of the 74th Anniversary of the Outbreak of the Korean War 
And 

Grand Opening of the Oregon Korean War Memorial Interpretive Center 
Saturday, June 1, 2024  

2:00 p.m. -4:00 p.m. 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville City Council may be attending the 
Commemoration of the 74th Anniversary of the Outbreak of the Korean War and the Grand Opening of 
the Oregon Korean War Memorial Interpretive Center. The event location is the Oregon Korean War 
Memorial in Town Center Park at 29600 SW Park Place, Wilsonville, OR 97070. It will take place Saturday, 
June 29, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. Although a quorum of the Wilsonville City Council may be present for the 
event, this is not a City Council meeting, and the Council will take no deliberations towards any decisions. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Greg Caldwell, Honorary Consul 
for the Rep of Korea (Ret.), Chair of the Korean War Memorial Foundation of Oregon (KWMFO), by 
emailing caldwell@lclark.edu or calling 503-724-9709. 

mailto:caldwell@lclark.edu

